
Message 

Sent: 25/02/2020 22:20:44 

To: Mike Sommers HE © api.org) 

Subject: BP Trade Association Report 

Attachments: Our participation in trade associations - climate - D9.pdf; API -- letter from Bernard.pdf 

Hello Mike, 

” 
Tomorrow, February 26, we will publish our trade association report “Our participation in trade associations: climate. 

It is an assessment of the alignment between BP’s position on climate change and the energy transition and the views 

held by our trade associations, including the American Petroleum Institute (API). We want you to hear about this 

publication from us first. 

Our trade association review demonstrates API is partially aligned with BP’s climate positions. A copy of the report is 

attached. | ask that you not share this more broadly until it is published tomorrow morning at 7:00 a.m. ET. 

| am also attaching a note from BP chief executive Bernard Looney to you. It sets out BP’s thinking on what we need 

from our trade associations in light of our new ambition. | will let Bernard’s words speak for themselves rather than 

repeat them here. 

We are appreciative of API’s efforts in updating its climate policy in 2019 and we look forward to continuing our work 

with you. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you for your continued support. 

All the best, 

Mary 

Mary M. Streett 
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